
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 3:48 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Xcel energy rate increase 
 
My Name is Jeff Gross,  I live at , Sioux Falls, S.D.  My phone is .  My email is 

.  I am an Xcel energy customer and I would like to request a public hearing on the rate 
increase Xcel has proposed.  As someone on a fixed income I have an issue with this large increase. 
request.  Thanks, Jeff Gross 
 




